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From Our President:   

 
Happy Spring and Welcome Summer! 
 
There are so many wonderful events and activities coming up 
this summer in our neighborhood!  The pools will be opening up 
soon and many fun-filled family activities are scheduled.  We 
hope you take the time to join us and celebrate the wonderful 
neighborhood you live in!! 
 
Please read page 2 of your newsletter for important updates! 
 
Thank you, 
Rachel Swift,  
President FHPOA 
 

  

 

 
 

►Swim lesson sign-ups will be June 5, 6 and 7th at the Westchester Pool! See 
any lifeguard to sign-up. 
 
► Do your kid(s) like to swim? Do you need to keep them active this summer?  Then 
come join the Forest Hills Swim Team! Ages 5-18.  Swim Team registration will be 
May 27th from 6 – 8 pm at the Westchester Pool! Contact Darlene Polojack with 
questions at sdtgp@frontier.com or 216-470-3890. 
 
►We are currently looking for a few more lifeguards to hire for our pools this 
summer.  If you know someone who is interested contact Debbie Harler at 
bgsusmile@hotmail.com. 
 
►2015 Association Dues ARE DUE!!  If you haven’t paid please add a $25 late fee!  
IF you haven’t paid 2014 and/or 2015 Dues, please do ASAP to avoid a lien and 
additional fees, contact our Treasurer, Allie Podsiadlo @ Ailynn03@aol.com. 
 
 

 
 

FHPOA website: 
http://www.foresthillspoa.com/ 
It is updated regularly with ALL 

info and EVENT info! 

     
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups
/FHPOA/ 

 

JOIN our FB Group Page to get all 
of the latest updates! 

 
 

We are going GREEN! 
Sign up to receive the newsletter via 

email!  Help the Association save 
time and money! 

Send your email address to: 
FHPOA44212@gmail.com or 

message us on Facebook or the 
website! 

 

Also let us know if your email 
address has changed! 

 

 

 

Social  
Media 

                                   Upcoming Events 
 

Summer Kick-Off Celebration: May 28th (5-7 pm) 
Westchester Pool AREA only!  Hot dogs, chips, and pop.  
Music and FUN for the whole family! 
 

Teen Pool Party Night: June 13th @ 8-10 pm 
Westchester Pool.  Must be 13-18 years of age ONLY!   
Pizza, pop, music, games!  Residents can bring 1 friend,  
must show pool tag at gate!  
LOOKING for parents to chaperone! Please email us!! 
 

Family Movie Nights: June 19th and July 17th @ 8:30 pm. 
Westchester Pool Common Area.  Bring your own chairs,  
blankets, beverages, snacks and enjoy a family night  
together! 
 

Bike Parade: July 5th @ 1:00 pm, Westchester Pool Area  
Kids can decorate bikes with streamers, balloons, etc…  
Anything creative! Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place bikes!   
 

Annual Block Party: July 25th/Christmas in July @ 5 -11 pm 
*We’re looking for donations for give-a-ways.   
If you would like to donate or would like to help us  
collect donations please contact us! 
 

2nd Annual Cornhole Tourney: August 8th @ 4 pm,  
Westchester Pool Area. Blind Draw, more details to follow!  
Email Kim FHPOA44212@gmail.com for sign-ups. 
 

End of Summer PARTY: Sept. 7 (Labor Day) @ 3-5 pm.  
Westchester Pool Area. Hot dogs, chips, pop! Cornhole  
& Volleyball!  Time to get together and enjoy the last of 
summer together!! 
 

*Look for more details on Facebook and our Website!  
*We can ALWAYS use HELP with ALL activities!   

If you are interested in lending a hand with any of them  
please contact us!!  Thank you! 

 

Important Info 

 
 
 

 
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

May 19th 

June 16th 
July 21st 
August 18th  

 

All meetings, except 
May, will be held in the 
Hickory Room at the 

Brunswick Library from 
6:30-8 pm. May location 

TBA. 

Board Meetings 

 
The FOREST HILLS News/May 2015 

http://www.foresthillspoa.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/FHPOA
mailto:FHPOA44212@gmail.com
mailto:sdtgp@frontier.com
mailto:bgsusmile@hotmail.com
mailto:Ailynn03@aol.com
http://www.foresthillspoa.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/FHPOA/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/FHPOA/
mailto:FHPOA44212@gmail.com
mailto:FHPOA44212@gmail.com


              
          FHPOA UPDATES 

 
Our Pool opening schedule has changed just slightly.  The Westchester Pool WILL open on 
May 23rd as scheduled.  The Skyview Pool, due to additional cleaning, roof repairs and other 
needed maintenance, will be opening on June 6th.   

 
Skyview pool/driveway: As many of you may have noticed, the Skyview pool driveway is 
gone.  The association has retained an attorney and we have been advised not to discuss any 
issues pertaining to the driveway until issues are resolved.  The board understands the 
association’s concerns and we assure all residents, that your interests are being well 
represented. 
 
Pool Manager: The Board will be managing the pools via an independent pool manager.  We 
welcome Debbie Harler to FHPOA as our new pool manager for the 2015 swim season! 
Debbie works at the YMCA as a pool manager and comes to us with extensive experience, 
knowledge and the proper certifications required to manage the pools.  When you see Debbie 
around the pools, be sure to introduce yourself! 
 
Potholes: Please be sure to report any pot holes to the City of Brunswick 
http://www.brunswick.oh.us/. 
 
 

IMPORTANT NEWS UPDATE 
 
FROM Rachel Swift (FHPOA President):  
“It is with great sadness that I am resigning my position as president of FHPOA.  Unfortunately, I 
am moving out of the neighborhood.  I have enjoyed my time serving as president and wish 
each one of you a wonderful and safe summer!” 
 
The Board is working diligently to fill the President’s position according to all Bylaws.  We will 
announce the new President as soon as possible.   

 
 

 

Have a WONDERFUL and SAFE 
summer!!    

 
 
 
 

      President:  
Vice President: Mike Worsdall (330-273-4338) 
Secretary: Kim Tessmer (216-212-4767) 
Treasurer: Allie Podsiadlo (440-796-1425) 
Trustee: Rich Baechle (440-915-1759) 
Trustee: Mark Johnson (fhpoa44212@gmail.com) 
Trustee: John Kamenar (330-220-3388) 
Trustee: Manny Sisamis (216-526-1856) 
Trustee: Matt Tomecko (216-854-0413) 
*You can also find contact info on the website 
at: http://www.foresthillspoa.com/              
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